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The representatives of “GSP + Preferencial Trade Regime” and its members visited
International Investors Association. The investors were welcomed by the Secretary General of
IIA, Mr. Osman Chalishkan. The businessmen working in different fields like construction,
agriculture, beauty products and others, are interested with investment in Georgia.  There are
many factories in there activity list as inside the country as abroad. In the case of starting
business in Georgia, at the manufacture will be written “Made in Georgia”. Besides, at the
meeting they talked about the version of making Batumi like, Las   Vegas. In its way, the 
Secretary General of IIA will co-operate and support  with “GSP + Preferencial Trade Regime”
and its members.
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